
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

June 23, 2021 

This meeting of our annual “4th of July picnic” was started at 6:35 by President Don 
Easterbrooks. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Some neighbors returned to the meeting that we hadn’t seen in a while. They were asked to 
stand to say hi.   

On the way in the door people were given old tv program titles stuck to their backs for a game. 

Don gave a summary of the Treasurers Report since Mike Tommaney was traveling. 

Vice President Jan Ool explained the game that we all had stuck to our backs. We had to guess 
the show on our backs by getting clues from our neighbors. The game was great fun and had 
many neighbors talking with others we didn’t all know well. 

Jan also provided information from the Social Events Committee.   

The July 28th meeting will be a dog show at Laurel Manor rec center. 

August there is no meeting. We will all be on vacation. 

September will be a golf cart scavenger hunt. 

October will be a Halloween party with pizza. 

November we are having two gatherings, golf night on Tuesday evening and food tasting on 
Wednesday. 

Today’s picnic featured hot dogs provided by DLVN and so much more food brought in by 
everyone. It was terrific! 

The 50-50 raffle was won by: many 

Meeting ended about 8:00 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 

 


